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Hello, fellow Red Knight Brothers and Sisters,


Now that the Summer Board meeting and the ABM have been completed, we first would like to welcome incoming International President Richard “Spike” Ostiguy and Region 3 Director Mark Mullen and thank our outgoing International President Joey Powell for his outstanding service to our organization.  


We now look towards our next set of tasks and the appointment of our Committee Chairs is high on the agenda.  This year we will be appointing a Chaplain, Help-A-Knight Chair, By-Laws Chair, and Nominating Committee.  We hereby start this process as defined in SOG 1:05 and ask that everyone interested in a position send in their Letters of intent/resumes to the International Secretary no later than October 25th.




On behalf of the International Board
Michael “Woody” Woods
International Secretary




image2.png




image1.jpeg




image3.png




